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July 28, 2016

Dr. Joseph M. Daisy, EdD
President and CEO

College of Micronesia-FSM
P.O. Box 159

Kolonia, Pohnpei 96941

Dear Dr. Daisy:

I am writing to thank you for your invitation to attend the
upcoming College Of Micronesia-FSM Visioning Summit on
August 2-3. Please accept my apologies for the delayed
response.

Regrettably, I will be unable to attend this event, as the
dates conflict with end of the National Congress’s current
Congressional Session.

I truly appreciate your reaching out to me with this
invitation. I would like to express my best ongoing wishes
for the College of Micronesia-FSM.

Sincerely,

Isaac V.
Chairman
Ways And Means Committee
Nineteenth Congress

Federated States of Micronesia



